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----------------------------------------------------------------

:                           Re:

:                           Final reminder of dead line :

:                           abstract submission, and registration,

:                           UN/Nigeria Workshop on ISWI

Dear ISWI Participant:

The "UN/Nigeria Workshop on ISWI" will take place at Abuja, Nigeria,

this year October.  In the past, this newsletter has made this

announcement several times.

This is one last reminder that the dead line for Registration and for

Abstract Submission is 31 July 2011 --- just four more days.

To register, please use one of two websites.  These websites

are mentioned in ISWI Newsletter Volume 3, Number 46, which

can be viewed using the "ISWI Newsletter Archive" at the official

ISWI website (www.iswi-secretariat.org).

This dead line was extended once;  another extension is unlikely.

Most cordially yours,

:        George Maeda

:        The Editor

:        ISWI Newsletter


